Workshop minutes

January 10, 2023

The meeting started at 7:50 p.m. In attendance were Dave Peeler, Justin Albright, John Spinks Jr.
Brett Galvan, Kevin Joseph, Josh Noel, Linda Brebner, Randy Decker, Brad Ladwig, Scott Sejda,
Todd Adamczyk, Sarah Bushell and Jamie Uzelac.

Brett discussed the Archies Land Swap.

Linda gave her report.

Pond is going to mediation.

Brad gave his report.

Randy gave his report. The CCMG grant was discussed.

Josh stated that he needed an extra $10,000 for a squad car. Ask that Brandon Swaney be made
Corporal.

Justin asked that the next Council meeting be a hybrid.

Jamie reported that the Town received an extra $38,766.55 in Arpa funds bringing the total to
$861,732.05.6

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 p.m.



